
 

 

Dear Valued Guests, 
 
We are excited to welcome you to Historic Hotel Colorado. To ensure the safety of our guests 
and staff, we have implemented many procedures and safeguards to protect against COVID-19. 
Hotel Colorado abides by all local, county and state public health orders and guidance. 
Additionally, we have adopted best practices outlined by the CDC and American Hotel and 
Lodging Association to ensure increased sanitization and social distancing. 
 
We ask that you please abide by the State of Colorado’s Public Health Order which requires 
face coverings while entering or inside of public buildings. These can be removed once seated 
in our restaurant and while in your guestroom. 
 
We also ask that you maintain safe social distancing to ensure your protection. Remain 6 feet 
apart from other guests who are not in your party. Also, refrain from sharing the elevator with 
other guests who are not in your party.  
 
Your guestroom has been thoroughly sanitized before your arrival. However, we will not be 
offering stayover housekeeping service during your stay. Should you need additional towels or 
other amenities, please contact Guest Services at ext. “0” and we will deliver them in a bag 
outside of your door. 
 
Hotel Colorado Restaurant and Bar is now open for indoor dining, take-out orders and Room 

Service. Indoor dining is limited to 25% capacity, and all tables are distanced six feet apart for 

your safety. You can place a Room Service order by calling ext. “194”. All deliveries will be 

contactless. No alcohol sales are permitted past 10:00pm. Our current menu is also attached 

for your convenience. 

Breakfast: 7:00am – 11:00am 

Lunch:  11:30am – 5:00pm 

Dinner: 5:00pm – 10:00pm 

 
We hope that you enjoy your stay with us! 

 


